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The Appropriations Committee felt that OSC has done a terrific job in organizing a
high quality Orientation program and was very impressed by their presentation to
the Committee. The new plans for January Orientation were well received by the
Committee and, in addition, many Committee members would encourage OSC to
collaborate with the SA Committee on Transfer Affairs to continue to improve the
January program. Also, in addressing the increased food budget for volunteers,
Committee members wanted to reaffirm their support for volunteers that give their
time and effort towards making Orientation successful. Furthermore, the
Committee encourages OSC to continue the increased emphasis on continuing a
relationship between Orientation Leaders and their new students after Orientation
week has concluded. Overall, the Appropriations Committee wishes to commend the
leadership of OSC for its hard work and feels confident that the Orientation program
will continue to be strong.

Respectfully submitted,
Adam Nicoletti ‘12
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